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April 22, 2010 

SamDea 
Supervising Regional Planner 
Los Angeles County Department of Regional Planning 
Hall of Records, 13th Floor 
320 West Temple Street, Room 1382 
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Dear Mr. Dea: 

This correspondence and the attached communication from Semitropic Water Storage District is 
Newhall's status report to the County of Los Angeles, Department of Regional Planning, 
indicating that the amount of water placed in the Semitropic groundwater bank under Newhall's 
stored water account is 18,828 acre feet as of December 31, 2009. This status report is a 
requirement of the Newhall Ranch Specific Plan Program BIR, Mitigation Measure SP-4.ll-l8. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 

Sincerely, 

Newhall Land 

Alex Herrell 
Director, Community Development 

Attachment: Semitropic letter, dated February 22,2010 
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February 22, 2010 

Newhall Land and Farming Company 
Attn: Steve Zimmer, General Manager 
251215pringfield Court, Suite 300 
Valencia, CA 91355-2103 

Mr. Zimmer: 

As of December 31,2009, Newhall Land and Farming Company has 18,828 acre feet 
of stored water in their account. 

Please let me know if I can be offurther help. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Burns 
Accounting Supervisor 
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